
 

 
 
July 5, 2023 
 
 
 
Dear valued patient, 
 
The midwifery group at Women’s Services – North is excited to announce that we will be 
moving to a new location this summer. We will begin providing care at Women’s Services – 
South in mid-August. You will receive the same great care, and we will continue to accept 
the same insurance plans.  
 
NEW LOCATION 
THIS SUMMER 
Enloe Women’s Services – South 
1405 Magnolia Ave., Suite A 
Chico, CA 95926 
 
Phone: 530-332-5080 
Fax: 530-893-6925 
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact us. We look forward to seeing you in 
our new space.  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
The Midwifery Group 
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NEW LOCATION 
THIS SUMMER 
Enloe Women’s Services – South 
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If you have any questions, please feel free to contact us. We look forward to seeing you in 
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Sincerely, 
 
Lindsay E. Garrison, PA 

Lindsay E. Garrison, PA 
Physician Assistant 
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